
 

 

 

 

August 8, 2018 

 

Mr. Frye, 

The Meadville Boys Cross Country Team would like permission to 

attend the PIAA Foundation race in Hershey, PA on September 22.  This 

meet would require an overnight stay, to be covered by the booster 

club.  The only cost to the district would be entry fee, $100.00, and one 

van for transportation to and from Hershey.   

We would leave Friday, September 21 and return in the late afternoon 

of September 22. 

Thank you. 

Coach Chuck Jones 

 


